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This Week:  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It was wonderful to see so many parents at the PTA AGM on Thursday evening, there was 
an energetic and enthusiastic atmosphere which was lovely to be part of.  The list of all 
the things that the PTA have bought the school these past few months was very impres-
sive and I cannot emphasise enough how grateful  we all are for all your hard work and 
generosity. IT DOES MAKE A DIFFERENCE. 
 
The Eco-Warriors presented an assembly on Thursday and outlined a range of projects 
that they are undertaking this year. Two of these projects are recycling based which is not 
only good for our environment it is good for charity too. We will be collecting two things 
for recycling and fund-raising: the plastic lids from MILK bottles and old pens. The pens 
can be any type of pen (felt tip, biro, highlighter and lid-less) as long as the case is plastic. 
 
Our School football team played their first game of the season and showed amazing spirt 
and determination to play an excellent second half, despite loosing the first half quite 
heavily.  Our goalkeeper, Jordan, had a great deal of work to do and he did it very well. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that we have found a lovely teacher, Mrs Thompson, to work as 
maternity cover for Ms Windsor all the way through to the end of the Summer term. Mrs 
Thompson will work Tuesday to Friday with Mrs Weeks continuing to work on Mondays. 
 
We have a school trip next week with Pegasus going to the British Museum and we have 
the Wycombe Museum visiting Phoenix at school to explore the history of toys. Lastly, we 
are looking forward to meeting you all at parents evenings next week. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Jonathan Hook 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As you know, Parents Evenings will take place on Tuesday 16th October between 
3.30pm and 5pm, and on Thursday 18th October from 5pm-8pm.  Please do email 
me in the office, as soon as possible if you would like to see your teachers. 
 
Many thanks.  
 
Mrs Hulme 

 

Chenies School 

Chenies 

Herts 

WD3 6ER 

01923 282546 

office@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 
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Can you identify the swim-

mers? 
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Proudly Purple -  Target 100% 

 

 

 

Pegasus have had a really good week well done to you all for getting back on 

track. Sprites & Phoenix another good week thank you. Griffin, if you all did your 

homework your score would be 93% 

Sprites - 100% Phoenix  - 93% 

Pegasus - 97% Griffin - 76% 

Whole school attendance this week: 

97.4% 

 

Well done to all our star achievers for this week: 

 English Maths Star of the Week 

Sprites Amelia 

Rozwadowski 

Victor Scarpellini-Lind 

Amelia Rozwadowski 

Jamie Adams 

Phoenix  Edward Flood Anna Powell Elora Williams 

Pegasus    Adrian Loghin 

Arlo Wayth 

Griffin  Rosie Pluck Jayesh Board 

Jordan Butcher 

Sophie Koumi 

Izzy Rolnick 

Hollie Bladon 
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 
Oct 15 Oct 16 

Pegasus Swimming   

Parents Evening 

3.30—5pm 

 

Oct 17 

4  children from Griffin 

attending the E-Safety 

Training 

Oct 18  

Phoenix—Wycombe 

Museum visit in class 

Pegasus trip to British 

Museum   

Parents Eve 5-8pm 

Oct 19 

Break up for Half 

term at 3.15pm 

Oct 20 Oct 21 

Oct 22 

HALF TERM 

Oct 23 

HALF TERM 

Oct 24 

HALF TERM 

Oct 25 

HALF TERM 

Oct 26 

HALF TERM 

Oct 27 

HALF TERM 

Oct 28 

HALF TERM 

Oct 29 

INSET DAY 

Oct 30 

Pegasus Swimming 

Oct 31 Nov 1 

PTA Disco 5.30pm– 7pm 

Nov 2 Nov 3 Nov 4 

Nov 5 Nov 6 

Pegasus Swimming 

Nov 7 Nov 8 Nov 9 Nov 10 

PTA Quiz Night 

Nov 11 

Diary Dates  

Parents @ Chenies School (PTA):  

Upcoming events : 
Firstly we would like to thank everyone who attended the AGM last night, enabling us to be 
able to continue the work we are doing as PTA. We welcome the newly appointed committee 
members, Nick Wayth, Catherine Crouch and Kate Rab—we know you’ll do a fab job in your 
roles. 
We have our first Film Club of the school year tomorrow in the hall at 2pm, School Disco on the 
3rd November and Quiz Night on 10th November. Hopefully you have all returned your forms 
for Film Club, be sure to return them if you wish to attend the Disco or Quiz. Also just a remind-
er second hand uniform can be purchased from us at very reasonable prices - see Jo or any of 
the PTA if you would like to purchase some. Finally, please, if you shop at John Lewis, Tesco’s or 
Sainsbury’s in the coming weeks maybe consider purchasing some vouchers from us to help 
raise money for the school.  
Mel and Katy  

Email: pta@chenies.bucks.sch.uk    

PTA Events 

https://cheniesschool.eschools.co.uk/website/fundraising__events/56990
https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722

